
For the last seven years, the County has been studying the corridor in order to 

determine what types of changes would best improve the 3.5 miles between 

Ackman Road and County Line Road.  The next stage will determine the details 

required to move forward and allow final construction drawings to be prepared. 

The County will communicate more specific information as it becomes 

available and staff from the consultant team will be gathering data.  The 

County encourages you to visit our project website, sign up for our 

mailing list and find us on Facebook to stay informed. 

MCHENRY COUNTY IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE MCHENRY 

COUNTY BOARD HAS DECIDED TO MOVE THE RANDALL ROAD 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT INTO THE NEXT PHASE OF DESIGN! 

One of the first tasks will be to refine the design of the configuration of the Randall Road/Algonquin Road intersection.  

This will be done by revisiting the previously evaluated alternatives and analyzing each for anticipated performance over 

the next 5, 10 and 15 years.  Other factors to be analyzed include right-of-way needs, associated costs, economic impacts, 

potential driveway modifications, accesses to businesses, future maintenance costs as well as actual construction costs.  

Once the analysis is complete, stakeholders will be able to compare the alternatives to make an informed decision on 

which intersection design best meets the needs of the County and its residents. 
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CONTACTS: 

randallroadpublicinfo@transystems.com 

Ashley Newton - 847-954-9462 

Brian Fairwood - 847-407-5280 
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